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January 9, 2024

Dear Current Batesville Schools Latchkey Families,

Batesville Community School Corporation has provided Latchkey afterschool care for your children 
for 10+ years.  We are excited to announce that the Latchkey program will be transitioning under the 
leadership and supervision of the Southeastern Indiana YMCA.

The Y will continue to operate this program at Batesville Primary School under a new name, Y Pack.  They 
are an experienced partner with schools across the country. Currently, the Y serves 500,000 children 
through quality afterschool programming at more than 10,000 sites throughout the country, with 85% of 
the programs being within the schools!  The Southeastern Indiana YMCA takes pride in providing a safe, 
engaging Kids Club afterschool program on their Y campus, and that will continue. They are excited to 
extend that program to the Batesville School facility.

Important Dates and Information:

This new partnership with the Y leading the Y Pack afterschool program will begin in the 2024-2025 
school year.

• Y Pack will be available for youth in grades pre-K through 6th afterschool until 6:00p.

• March 4, 2024: Y Pack registration for current BCSC Latchkey participants and incoming Little Bulldog
Academy students.

• March 7, 2024: Y Pack registration will open to the community.

The Y will share more information and pricing details in late January.  BCSC and the Y are excited for this 
new partnership to serve our community. If you have any questions, please reach to Amber Rossman at 
arossman@siymca.org. 

Sincerely,

Tara Britton
Chief Executive Officer
Southeastern Indiana YMCA

Amber Rossman
Youth Experience Director
Southeastern Indiana YMCA

Paul Ketcham
Superintendent
Batesville Community School Corporation

Brad Stoneking
BPS Principal
Batesville Community School Corporation
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